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Welcome back to the new half term!   

 

Norwood’s Got Talent 

The final of our annual event was held on Thursday 

13th February 2014. 

 

A whole range of talents were seen on the  

evening – dancing, singing, poetry reading, comedy 

act and playing a musical instrument. The children 

were amazing and all should be incredibly proud of 

themselves for their performances. The judges, Mrs 

Reynolds, Mrs Cockerill and Mr Fenwick had a 

difficult decision to make!!! 

 

Runner up was given to Carys Williams who wrote 

and performed a beautiful poem called Days. 

 

1st place went to Grace Loveridge for her fabulous 

singing performance of ‘Someone Like You’ song by 

Adele. 

 

Thank you to all the parents/carers and adults 

involved and many thanks to Mrs Locke and Miss 

Odain for organising Norwood’s Got Talent 2014. 

 

Reception’s Guinea Pigs 

There was a competition set to give the new class 

members a name each. 

Well done to Mr Robertson our Year 6 teacher and 

the pupils for the name of Truffles and Chloe 

Bedwell for her chosen name of Lola. These names 

were pulled out of a hat. 

 

Maintenance Work Update 

Over the weekend we will have work carried out on 

our drains. This should enable us to reopen the 

disabled access gate.  

Please may we remind you that no pedestrian 

access is permitted via the car park.  

 

Please access the school via Coniston Road or Elter 

Walk entrances. 

 

 

 

 

Consultation Evenings 

Our spring term consultation evenings are being held 

on Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th March 2014. The 

meetings are designed for you to have a discussion on 

your child/s progress in school. 

 

Please take the time to complete your consultation 

evening questionnaires. All of the constructive 

comments are considered carefully and, wherever 

appropriate, actions are taken to address any relevant 

issues. 

 

Should you be unable to attend your appointment 

please contact the school office to arrange a 

rescheduled meeting. 

 

Shove Tuesday 

We would just like to inform parents/carers that as it is 

Shove Tuesday on 4th March 2014, pancakes will be on 

the hot school menu for pudding on this day. 

 

Sports Relief Day 

We will be joining in the Sports Relief Fundraising Day 

on Friday 21st March 2014. All pupils and staff are 

invited to come to school dressed in sport clothes. We 

would appreciate a minimum donation of £1.00. There 

will also be a special menu for this day, a letter will 

follow near to the time. 

 

Mother’s Day Assembly 

There will be an assembly for Mother’s Day Celebration 

for parents/carers of Reception and Year 1 pupils. The 

assembly will be on Friday 28th March 2014 at 9.15am.  

 

All Mums, Nans, Grandmas and Aunties are invited. 

 

Term Dates 2013-2014 

 

  Summer Term 2014 

 

Term Starts Tuesday 22nd April 2014 

May Day Monday 5th May 2014 

Half Term Monday 26th – 30th May 2014 

Term Ends Friday 18th July 2014 


